
From: Howarth, Julia [mailto:Julia.Howarth@klgates.com] On Behalf Of Ruskin, Nick 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 May 2018 10:50 AM 
To: Chambers - Johns C; AMOD 
Cc: 'lgale@nteu.org.au'; 'skenna@nteu.org.au'; 'kmcAlpine@nteu.org.au'; 'thomas.p@aamri.org.au'; 
'cwalton@professionalsaustralia.org.au'; 'mbutler@professionalsaustralia.org.au'; Monroe, John 
Subject: AM2015/6 and AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 [KLG-
AU_Active01.FID2031587] 

 
Dear Associate 
  
In light of the submission by the NTEU dated 11 May 2018, AAMRI and APESMA wish to notify the 
Full Bench that they do not intend to file and serve any reply materials. 
  
Further to the NTEU submission and in accordance with Direction 4 of Commissioner Johns dated 5 
March 2018, we hereby notify you of the view of AAMRI and APESMA that the final Determination 
can be decided on the materials filed and a further hearing is not required. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Nick Ruskin 
Partner  
K&L Gates 
Level 25 South Tower, 525 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000, Australia 
Phone: +61 3 9640 4431  
Fax: +61 3 9205 2055  
Mobile: +61 421 051 191  
nick.ruskin@klgates.com  
www.klgates.com  

 

mailto:nick.ruskin@klgates.com
http://www.klgates.com/

